MEMORANDUM

TO: Jim App, City Manager

FROM: Meg Williamson, Interim Public Works Director

SUBJECT: Ad Hoc Committee Extension – Traffic Calming Alternatives

DATE: August 3, 2004

Background

On August 5, 2003, the City Council appointed Mayor Mecham and Councilmember Heggarty to an ad hoc committee to analyze and report on traffic-calming alternatives to the Streets and Utilities Committee, reporting back to the full Council by December 31, 2003. After the San Simeon earthquake, the committee was extended to July 20⁻ 2004. The work of the committee is not yet complete, and it is requested that the committee again be extended.

Options

- a. Extend duration of ad hoc committee to analyze and report on traffic-calming alternatives to November 4, 2004.
- b. Amend, modify or reject above option.